
2014 Events

July 7th  ~     New Zealand Pinot Tasting
. 

July 27th ~ Pre-IPCN Dinner

 August 5th ~ Blind Tasting Oregon Pinots
`

Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements

. 

. 

Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

People always get nervous in farming so I understood
when I heard rublings because of the cool spring time 
weather. I kept hearing that bud break was late but in 
reality we just got used to three consecutive vintages 
with early starts. 

We are about on track with where we were in 2008 and
2012. Those vintages turned out okay. If you recall in 
2011, the coldest vintage ever, were were just starting to
see budbreak at the end of May. This year we have over
24” of growth on the canes.  I would anticipate that we 
will see a very normal harvest date somewhere around the
beginning of October which is normal. 

What will the vintage bring? Ask us about the third week
of September and we will give you a good answer. 

June 17th   ~ Laughlin Loop Tasting

See www.lenneestate.com for more information


